
 

     

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Safety Commission meeting on January 

24, 2022 has been cancelled.   

 

The Public Safety Commission will conduct a special meeting on February 28, 2022 

via Zoom Teleconference. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Debbie Larson at 

(818) 224-1620. 

      

      

      ___________________________ 

      Debbie Larson 

      Public Safety Coordinator 

 

 
 
       


